Minutes From The
BPLPOA Fall Board Meeting
Saturday September 25, 2021

Members: Marie, Mary Lin, Tom Minder, Art, Sharon, Wes, Mike, Tom and Dick

Marie made a motion to approve summer minutes, Tom second, approved

Treasurer’s Report:
$33,029.28 total
95 cabins paid (170 cabins)
$3,325 dues collected
$928 invasive species

Mary Lin made a motion to approve, Mike second, approved

OLD BUSINESS:

Weed Bed Signs: Mary Lin will remind David Fisher to remove his, Tim
took the others out.

Water Quality: Tim didn't get water sample for September

Road Clean Up: Steve and Suzie Shulte have volunteered to take over!
It was mentioned to thank them in the newsletter.

NEW BUSINESS:

Discussions during the meeting:
*Putting something in Nextdoor or emailing regarding

paying your dues, then you'll receive the survey. Also letting homeowners
know what their dues pay for.

*Asking for volunteers to monitor the landing

*Making a sign for the landing with DNR rules about spreading invasive
species

*Having a pressure washer at the landing
No decisions were made

*Tom H will ask the DNR when and what fish are stocked in our lake
*Per Tom H the lake is down 11.5" since spring

*Art mentioned Aitkin County Soil and Water Conservation has a monthly meeting,
Wes or Tom H will try to attend



